Tibberton and Hindip School News

Whilst the pressures of the lockdown are set to continue we hope that you all are all staying very safe. You have lifted all our spirits with all the wonderful photos of everything you have been doing over the Easter period. We are sure that the wonderful photos will make you all smile as well. Look out for emails from your teachers this week, as well as new home learning activities, linked to new topic overviews and knowledge organisers. As the lockdown remains in place please remember that office@tibberton.worcs.sch.uk is the main point of contact for both schools. We are thinking of all of you and missing everyone, stay safe from the Hindlip and Tibberton Team.



















Meet the Governors—Margaret Rowley
"I was delighted to have been appointed as local authority governor last year. I am a Wychavon District and Tibberton Parish Councillor. I moved to Tibberton with my husband and our 3 children 30 years ago. Our younger daughter attended Tibberton School, and I was a parent governor of Westacre. I am now proud Nannie to 6 granddaughters. Before retiring a few years ago I managed library and information services for NHS staff in Worcestershire. I am looking forward to taking an active part in supporting both Tibberton and Hindlip schools."

















<u>A Prayer to Share from the Diocesan</u> Education Team

Prayer

Loving Lord,

We are able to love because you loved us first.

Please remind us each day how utterly loved we are, so we can show that love to each other.

To the children we care for in our schools.

To the children having to learn from their homes.

To the children who are in need of comfort.

To the teachers and teaching assistants who are bravely still in their classes.

To the teachers and teaching assistants tirelessly preparing home learning.

To the teachers and teaching assistants who are in need of comfort.

To those looking after our school buildings & making sure that our classrooms are clean every day.

To those providing our meals at lunchtime when they could be at home with their families.

To those who are keeping us safe who, themselves, are in need of comfort.

To our headteachers who are doing their very best to lead safely from school.

To our headteachers having to lead from their homes.

To our headteachers who are in need of comfort.

Lord, may we all know your love.

Its breadth, its length, its height, its depth.

A love which never ends. Never runs out. Never fails.

Love which is enough for today and more than enough for tomorrow.

Through Jesus Christ, our Lord.

Amen.

Thank you for all the brilliant photos! I hope we didn't miss anyone, we tried our best to get you all in. If you have not sent us a picture yet please do by Friday for next weeks newsletter! We are looking forward to seeing all your home learning next time.





































